
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

Given below are a few important guidelines which we expect our students to follow, as this will help in

ensuring that we are able to ensure proper deliveries of all the school processes.

 Students coming on their own to positively report by 8:00am. The School gate will close at 8:00am

sharp, no students will be allowed entry once the gate is closed.

 Wearing a mask is mandatory to ensure the safety of one & all. The School expects all the students

to strictly follow this guideline. Any student not wearing a mask will not be allowed entry in the

school premises. Kindly ensure that your ward is not a defaulter.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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